
To Whom It May Concern:

Since being introduced to our company (CBH) in September, 2007 Sovereign Hydroseal Pty Ltd has 
successfully completed 14 different projects for us totaling $326,000 in value.

Not only have we been more than happy with the successful completion of each project we have been 
overwhelmed with  the service provided by Sovereign Hydroseal and its directors Deon van Dyk and Nico 
Grobler with respects to their professionalism and their attention to safety.

Regards

Raymond Hartzer
Superintendent Civil Structural & Buildings 
CBH Group 
30 Delhi Street, West Perth WA 6005 
M: 0408 959 070 
P: (08) 9237 9569 
E: Raymond.Hartzer@cbh.com.au

  

  

15 February 2012


